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Dear Students and Parents/Guardians,

The Mathematics Department at Shelton High School has finalized its summer work
requirements for 2023. All core courses (Algebra 1, Geometry and Algebra 2) and many
other courses in the department have required or recommended summer work. The work
is reviewed by the department each year to ensure that it is a meaningful way for students
to practice math skills in the summer and arrive well-prepared for their next math course at
Shelton High School.

The summer math requirements for students in Grades 9-12 depend on the course they are
registered for next year. To access the summer work for your course, please visit the
Shelton High School website and click on “Academics”→ “Summer Packets 2023-2024”→
“Math SummerWork.” Each packet details the assignment to be completed.

The most meaningful way to complete this work is throughout the course of the summer
for continual practice and review. Students are encouraged to choose technological tools
strategically when working on the assignment. For example, while using a math website or
app is an excellent strategy to learn how to complete a problem or to check an answer,
using math software or apps to complete the entire assignment without learning defeats
the purpose of the work.

We wish you a safe, restful summer and hope that you make time to practice your math
skills, as well.

Respectfully,

Director of Curriculum, Instruction, and Data Pre K-12


